GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
NAMBOL L. SANOI COLLEGE, NAMBOL

NOTICE
Nambol, the 15" May, 2018.

No. 1/4/91-CIR/NLSC/2018/06: Notice is hereby informed to all the
concerned members of this college that the Summer Vacation of the

College will be from 16" May to 14" June 2018.

| .
(Dr. H. Sorojini Devi)
Principal

Nambol L. Sanoi College, Nambol



